

CITY OF DELAWARE CITY

407 Clinton Street - P.O. Box 4159 Delaware City, Delaware 19706 302-834-4573

RESOLUTION 18-0820-02 TO DEDICATE THE LITTLE LEAGUE BALL FIELD TO THE MEMORY OF WILLIAM (BILL) YOWELL

WHEREAS, the Mayor and Council of the City of Delaware City, Delaware, ("City") have determined that the City should dedicate the Little League Field in honor of William (Bill) Yowell;

WHEREAS, Mr. Yowell, who passed from this earth on May 19, 2017, was a lifelong resident of Delaware City, was dedicated to his family, friends and his community. He was tireless in his support in many of the community's services especially the Delaware City Babe Ruth Baseball League. A plaque of memory will be dedicated and placed at the field.

NOW, THEREFORE, the Mayor and Council of the City of Delaware City hereby resolve and request with respect to his long standing commitment, request the Little League Field be dedicated to the memory of William (Bill) Yowell.

(Signature Page Follows)

This Resolution is passed by the Mayor a day of fuguat, 2018.	and Council of the City of Delaware City on this 20 %
ATTEST: June June	Mayor Stanley E. Green
	Betty Bauth Betty Barrett, Council Member
	Elizabeth Konkus, Council Member
	Robert Malinowski, Council Member
	Chase E. Renoll, Council Member
	Margaret C. Titus, Council Member